
Sandford Parish National School 

Board of Management 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 
 

Agreed Report  

The Board of Management (BoM) met on 11/6/24.  

• The End of Year School Service will be held on 23rd June 2024 in Sandford Parish Church at 

11:30pm. 

• There are places available in Junior Infants for 24/25.  

• The BoM would like to thank Heather Wright for her dedication to SPNS and wish Heather to 

best of luck going forward.  

• The BoM would like to thank all the staff for their commitment and hard work throughout 

the year. 

 

Next BoM meeting: 17/9/24 

 

 


